[image: K-POP DEMON HUNTERS, le nouveau film de Sony Animation sur Netflix ...]

	FoTS Film Night

Dear Parents,

On Tuesday 4th November, FoTS will be showing K-POP DEMON HUNTERS the singalong version.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The children will be given pizza and popcorn, all for the cost of £6.50 which can be paid on ParentMail Night Owls session or cash to the office in a named envelope.
This is a PG film, so we will require parent permission which can be completed on ParentMail.
We will need to know numbers attending in advance in order to purchase pizza.  Unfortunately, we will not be booking children in on the day so please make sure you book in advance.
Kind regards
FoTS
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